
Hi, 
I am writing in support of amending the above bylaw which will be discussed at August 28 council 
meeting. Having tents on St George’s Square is part of the overall deterioration of the downtown which 
is reaching a catastrophic level. It is associated with rampant and uncontrolled open public drug use as 
well as intoxication and violence. I gather that the owners of these tents will be offered alternative 
housing. To allow the current conditions to remain would represent a dereliction of council’s 
responsibility. This is NOT the city I want to live in. 
Brian Ostrow 

 
 

 

 




